
 
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

(Issued under Section 126 of the Petroleum Act, Cap. 392 and Rule 5(1) of the 
Petroleum (Compressed Natural Gas) (Supply and Marketing Services Rules, GN 

No. 220 of 2019)  
  

NOTICE is hereby given to the public that EWURA has received an application from 
RUVUMA COAL LIMITED seeking Construction Approval for constructing CNG 
DAUGHTER STATION located at Plot No. 272 block P, Mambo Mazuri Petrol Station, 
Nakayaya Ward, Tunduru District Council, Ruvuma Region.  
 
Any person who wishes to make any representations should do so in writing and submit 
them to EWURA within fourteen (14) days from the date the notice is published. The 
Authority will consider the comments and representations in deciding on the application. 
 
All representations or objections should be addressed to the address below. 
 
 

Energy and Water Utilities Regulatory Authority (EWURA) 
EWURA House, 3 EWURA Street, 41104 Tambukareli 

P.O Box 2857, Dodoma 
Tel: +255-26 2329003-3; Fax:  +255-26 2329005;  

Toll-Free 0800110030 
Email: info@ewura.go.tz  Website: www.ewura.go.tz  

 
 

Issued by: 
Director General 

EWURA 
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